From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 18 August 2015 17:22

To: Planning

Subject: FW: re-consideration for planning for 2 Albert Terrace. Flat 2  NW1 7SU
2015/3137/P

Patrick Marfleet
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222

————— Original Message---

Sent: 18 August 2015 08:

To: Marfleet, Patrick

Subject: re-consideration for planning for 2 Albert Terrace. Flat 2 NW1 75U 2015/3137/P
Dear Mr. Marfleet,

I would like to clarify my position for the planning application of Flat 2.

| spoke to the owner last night, who says he is putting in greenery and grass.

As long as the building remains structurally sound and we at Duttonfield have an engineer approve of the works., |
have to admit that it’s really less of my business to be bothered enough to object.

Perhaps the people in the back on Albert Mews who'll have a different view might think differently, but | can’t
actually see from that angle so can’t comment on that.

| did just want to keep the house looking in-keeping with the classism, but now am having somewhat mixed feelings
about causing major problems for the new owner.

Thanks again for your time,

Donna King



